From: Paul Pratapas

To: Halloran, Brad

Cc: Brown, Don

Subject: Re: [External] Request for meeting
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 2:58:29 PM

OK, then we can discuss it in the hearings. I would formally ask you to stop dismissing cases
with permit violations as the reason and/or after having yourself refused access to the SWPPP
book for “improperness”.

On Wed, Jun 7, 2023 at 2:49 PM Halloran, Brad <Brad.Halloran@illinois.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon Mr. Pratapas. I cannot have a meeting with you or set up a time to discuss
because it would conflict with Ex Parte communication. Please see Section 101.114 of the
Board’s procedural rules. Thank you and have a nice day.

From: Paul Pratapas <paulpratapas@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 2:08 PM
To: Halloran, Brad <Brad.Halloran@illinois.gov>; Brown, Don

<Don.Brown(@illinois.gov>

Subject: [External] Request for meeting

Me. Haloran,

I have been essentially high functioning, homeless, and only now have my office set up.

Looking at the materials [ am receiving there is a pervasive pattern of permit violations
being used against me. Most often not having access to the project sign with permit info and
or SWPPP book being leveraged to dismiss cases.

This 1s an issue that should be addressed once for all of these cases to move forward
appropriately. Can we set up a time to discuss this?

Kind Regards,

Paul Pratapas
630.696.2843
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State of lllinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute inside
information or internal deliberative staff communication, and is intended only for the use of the
addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the
sender immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including
all attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney
work product privilege, or any other exemption from disclosure.

Kind Regards,

Paul Pratapas
630.696.2843



